JOSEPH R. BIDEN, JR.
DELAWARE

Anited States Denate

WASHINGTON, D. C.

December 11, 2007

Mr. Fred F‘iel&ing

Counsel to the President

The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Fre(l:

On December 10, 2007, White House Press Secretary Dana Perino stated that you
issued a written directive to White House employees to preserve documents related
to the destruction of the CIA interrogation tapes. Ms. Perino did not provide a
copy of the clirective, however, and she was unable to answer questions as to its
breadth and scope.

Please confirm that the directive to preserve documents appliecl to the Executive
Office of the Presiclent, inclu(ling the National Security Council, in addition to
immediate White House staff. In lig'ht of the Office of the Vice President’s record
of fatuous arguments that it is not sul)ject to the authority of the President, please
also confirm that the directive included the Office of the Vice President and that
the Office of the Vice President intends to comply.

I appreciate your prompt response.

Sihcerely,

/

]oseph R. Biden, Jr.
Untied States Senator



